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To the committee 

 

I am a farmer in Sublimity OR 

I oppose restricting brassica and/or Canola production in the Willamette Valley. 

 

I see this crop as a great rotation for many crops currently grown. 

 

On my farm I have experience growing canola and several other brassica family 

crops. They have been managed and have not caused a marketing problem for my 

farm or neighboring farms. 

 

It should not be banned to benefit a few to allow them to market their crop as a 

canola free growing region 

Thank you  

Joseph Sherman  


